
 

The Team at BMM wish you a Merry Christmas and a happy, safe New Year 

Our office will be closed from Tuesday 24th December 

(open Monday 30th with limited staff) 

and back in the New Year on Thursday 2nd January 2020 

  

 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Angela Harte 

Better Mortgage Management 

angelah@bettermm.com.au 

 

 

 

P: 1300 662 661 | F: (07) 3831 6500 | E: info@bettermm.com.au  
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